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Zoom for the Holidays- Nacogdoches Public Library 
 

  
(Nacogdoches, TX) – The Nacogdoches Public Library will once-again host ​Zoom for the 

Holidays​ to help family members and friends connect to one another virtually.  

“Even under normal circumstances, the holidays can be a difficult time for many 

people and now that many of us are not traveling or are limiting get-togethers to keep 

safe because of the pandemic, people might feel isolated. To help alleviate holiday 

loneliness, the library staff will facilitate video chats between friends and family. This is 

not a class. We will actually have  laptops and iPads available so that anyone who does 

not have a device or might not know how to use video chat can get connected,” said 

Mercedes Franks, library manager. 

Zoom for the Holidays​ will take place December 8, 9, and 23. Because of the 

need to coordinate the video chats with the friends and family who live elsewhere, 

reservations are required. Spanish-speaking library staff are available to assist with the 

program. Please call (936) 559-2970 to register. 



For those who cannot attend the sessions, but still wish to learn about video 

chat, please contact the library staff to schedule a one-on-one tutorial. 
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